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2 February 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
Year 13 Higher Education and Finance Evening – Thursday 15 February 2024 
 
I am writing to invite you to the Higher Education and Finance Evening which will take place in Main Hall, 
on Thursday 15 February between 6.00 - 7.00 pm. 
 
I have invited a representative from the University of Essex to give a presentation on Higher Education and 
Finance to parents of students who have applied to University in 2023/24. This is because the arrangements 
for financing students at university are fairly complex and I thought many parents would find it useful to get 
the most up to date and accurate information available.   
 
I hope you will find that the presentation clarifies the present situation about Higher Education and funding 
students on University courses.  I will also be on hand to answer more general questions about University. 
 
Parking is available within the school grounds. 
 
Please complete the electronic link below to indicate whether you will be able to attend the evening: 
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=qPr373A2JEmt6YBaKt_TT1z6vPr6Rx9JovJX5yY4x_t
UMEQ5N0pWWjA1QkYwNjZJQzhFVjQ1VkZSUy4u 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Mr R Hyde 
Head of Sixth Form 
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